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renewable energy in gigawatts and continued to lead
capacity expansion. Considering this scenario, solar
thermal technologies are an attractive option in a wide
range of applications. However, efficient solar thermal
harvesting from intermittent renewable sources, and
storing it for future usage are the existing challenges. In
particular, cost, high and medium temperature
performance barriers must be removed to push solar
thermal technology to the next level.
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nuclear power.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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